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The publicly available EPA Grants Management Policy outlines that EPA staff with responsibility for grants 
should ensure application documentation contains clear eligibility and assessment criteria to enable the 
selection of applications in a consistent and transparent manner. 

All grant program guidelines for applicants and assessment guidelines for Technical Review Committee 
(TRC) members are developed concurrently as programs are developed. All information provided to TRC 
members is included in guidelines for applicants to ensure consistent information. 

To ensure contemporary grant management practices that are consistent across NSW Government, the 
EPA is part of the broader Department of Planning and Environment cluster response to the Department 
of Premier and Cabinet NSW led grants management review. This work is informing a new grants 
management framework to provide consistency and guide development of grant programs. The EPA is 
also involved in a second working group to inform the development of a new whole of government grant 
management system, which is being led by Regional NSW. 

 

Should you require any additional information, I invite you to contact  
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Michael Cassel 

Secretary 
Department of Planning and Environment 




